
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Tuesday, May 12, 2015 at 6:00 PM 

at the Courthouse Annex Building for a called “advertised” budget meeting with Commissioners 

Calhoun, Denham, Hall and McCard present for the meeting. Commissioner Burgess was not 

present. Staff present were Mary J. Wynn, County Manager and Latrice Wilson, County Clerk. 

Others present were Jason Lawson, E911 Department/EMA Director, Mike Mastrario, Bldg 

Inspector/Zoning, Robby Royal, EMS Director/Fire Chief, Sylvia Lamb, Tax Assessors and 

Lynn Davis, Extension Service. 

 Chairman McCard called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM. 

 Commissioner Hall gave the invocation. 

 Commissioners discussed the FY 2015-2016 General Fund Operating Budget.  The 

following budgets were discussed: Extension, Special Appropriations, Tax Assessors, Magistrate 

Court, Zoning, E911, EMA and Corner.  No actions were taken.  The Budget Meeting adjourned 

at 7:15 PM. 

 

__________________________________ 

Sam McCard, Chairman 

 

Attest: ____________________________   

             Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk  

 

 

 


